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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, March 13  
PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Thursday, March 15  

General Music Concert 
Pickard Auditorium at 

Neenah High School 
6:30 PM 

 
Monday, March 19  

Skate Night 
5:30 PM 

 
Friday, March 23  

11:30 AM Dismissal 
 

Monday, March 26  
Spring Break begins 

 
Tuesday, April 3  
School resumes 

 
Monday, April 16  

Pop Top Competition begins 
 

Tuesday, April 17  
Spring Road SkyZone Night 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child may 
participate in during the school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link 
for Community Events. 

 

Please refer to the letter sent home from Mrs. Shebesta with details about 
arrival time, drop off location, door to enter, and pick up location.  If you need 
another copy of this letter, please contact Mrs. Shebesta at 
hshebesta@neenah.k12.wi.us  
 

A Book of Memories 
School Yearbooks are 

available for 
purchase.  Each 
yearbook costs 

$12.00.  Yearbooks 
are available for 
purchase while 

supplies last.  Order 
your yearbook soon! 

Congratulations!!! 
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Karen Martis on her retirement in June of 2018.  Mrs. Martis has 
31 years of working with children within the Neenah Joint School District.  30 of those years 
spent teaching 1st grade at Spring Road Elementary School.  In addition to teaching 1st 
grade, Mrs. Martis served at the PTO Treasurer, a leader within our District for Project Lead 
the Way, and the go-to for slapstick humor.  Mrs. Martis will be greatly missed by many.   

Thank you Charleen Davis for coordinating a 
successful game night! 

Minute to Win It 
 

Families had an opportunity to play a variety of 
games with family and friends.  In addition to game 
play, students in attendance at this event had an 
opportunity to win a $5 Culvers gift card.  
 
Join us for our next game night on Thursday, April 
12 for BINGO. 
	



	 	 

Think about the common expression…”in a minute”. We say it to our children and 
our children say it to us all the time. My challenge to you is to make the minutes 
with your child count! One way to do this is to literally count. Here are just a few 
ideas of how… 

*Count forward by 1 beginning at 1 
*Count forward by 1 beginning at a random number 
*Count back by 1 from a random number 
*Count by 5 to 100 
*Count by 10 to 100 
*Count back by 5 beginning at 100 
*Count back by 10 beginning at 100 
*Count by 10 beginning at 4 
*Count back by 10 beginning at 93  
*Skip count by 2, 3, and/or 4 
*Count forward by 1/2 to 10 
*Count back by 1/3 from 5 

You can have your child do all the counting or you can take turns. It’s easy to do 
and can be done almost anywhere. Have fun and make the minutes count! 
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